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on not accepting any kind of gifts for the performance of duties (No Gift Policy) 

Fiscal Year B.E. 2566 (2023) 
 

The Department of Special Investigation (DSI) is a government agency 
responsible for prevention, suppression, investigation and inquiry of criminal offences which 
must be investigated and inquired by special methods in accordance with the Special Case 
Investigation law, enforcing the law against special crimes in accordance with the international 
standard and good governance principle. However, the DSI has become aware that the 
problem of corruption and misconduct must be urgently corrected and therefore prioritizes 
the prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct by declaring an action plan for 
prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct and ensuring that DSI’s government 
officers and staff adhere to the organization’s core value “Dignity Specialty Integrity” 

Therefore, the DSI would like to show the intention of opposing against all forms 
of corruption and strengthening moral, ethics, and integrity in performing duties which results 
in transparency in the performance of duties of personnel in the agency in line with the good 
governance principle. Hence, the DSI would like to declare the intention to forbid DSI’s 
government officers and staff from requesting or accepting any kind of gifts for the performance 
of duties (No Gift Policy) to prevent unfair performance of duties and conflict of interest and 
to instill desirable attitudes. The executives and supervisors at all levels must act as a good 
model and also ensure subordinates’ strict observance of the code of conduct. 

 Announced on this 22nd Day of February B.E. 2566 (2023) 

 

      Police Major  
 Suriya Singhakamol 
          Director-General of Central Institute of Forensic Science 
     Acting Director-General of Department of Special Investigation 




